Southwest Washington 

Music Educators Association

Dear Parent,

We are pleased to welcome your child to the Southwest Washington Music Educators Elementary Honor Choir.  The final rehearsal and performance will be held on Saturday, March 16, 2019, at Kessler Elementary School in Longview, Washington.  Participating students will be involved in a one-day workshop and concert directed by Leora Schwitters, Artistic Director and Founder of the Rainier Youth Choirs.
There will be 3 additional Saturday rehearsals at Kessler Elementary School, 1902 E Kessler Blvd., Longview, from 9:00 - 11:00 AM on January 26, February 23, and March 9.  To assure a successful musical experience for all participants, it is expected that your child will attend all rehearsals, and arrive with their music and a pencil.
On March 16, registration for the all day festival at Kessler Elementary School Auditorium will begin at 8:40 with rehearsal to begin shortly after.  The students will then rehearse all day with a break for lunch.  (Students will need to bring a sack lunch).  Parents are welcome to observe the morning rehearsals, but the afternoon rehearsals are closed to the public.  At 3:30 the students will change into concert attire and the auditorium doors will be opened for the audience to enter.  The concert will begin at 4 PM and end at approximately 5 PM.  We expect your child’s participation for the entire day.  Students should wear comfortable clothes for the rehearsal and then change into nice clothes for the concert.  

THE CONCERT IS FREE!!!  BRING YOUR CAMERA

The SWWMEA Elementary Honor Chorus is a wonderful opportunity for talented young singers to share their vocal abilities and grow as musicians. The day also presents an unparalleled opportunity for elementary music educators to observe expert teaching strategies designed to help our singers achieve vocal excellence.

Sincerely yours,

Lauren Hays and Ginger Walworth, Co-chairs
